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e-Newsletter #9  
All homework from this newsletter will be due on Monday 12th December, due to the pantomime trip on Friday 

9th December. Thank you!       
 
Homework:  
Homework this week consists of a maths worksheet, weekly spellings and continuing on with your two-and-a-
half-week geography project.  
 
Maths – due Monday 12th December 
The children have been given a worksheet that focuses on adding and subtracting fractions. This is to 
consolidate what we have been learning in class this week. 
 
Geography project – due Monday 12th December 
For homework we would like the children to produce an A-Z of environmental geography. The children need to 
find something out and about and either take a photo, cut a picture out or find something with the letter of 
the alphabet on and present it beautifully in a creative way, i.e. a picture of a wall for W and display in a lift 
the flap style.  As the theme is environmental geography, we would like pupils to look at things in the natural 
world rather than random things in the home (so not z for zip! Good luck on that one!). Please can you make 
sure that this no bigger than A4 please. We would like this to be your most spectacular work ever as it is 
destined to go on a prominent display board in the main school.  Mrs Plumb’s daughter did a particular 
excellent A-Z a few years ago so she may be a good source of inspiration (Mrs Plumb that is). So key points –  

• No bigger than A4 

• They will need to be attached to a wall 

• Natural examples from outside 

• Best possible ‘take care’ work 
In the past, we have had a London Eye with each pod having a different letter, flip books, pop up posters, a 
world with opening doors, Big Ben with different levels for each level, a roller coaster, haystack with opening 
doors, concertina book, pocket poster (each pocket having something in it), a double decker bus with window 
letters, Advent style calendar – the list has been endless, let your imagination and creativity run wild! 
 
Spellings – due Monday 12th December 
Spellings will come home in the diary and be tested on Friday. New spellings will be written in for the following 
week. 
 
See the weekly newsletter for key dates coming up this term and next year.  
 

Have a lovely weekend!        

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 2nd December 2022 


